


In total the ICR Committee has reviewed and approved 4 courses for ICR designation, has
appm\ff-d twn student rennest<for ICRreroanitinn nf transfer rerdit ranrses hac raviamad
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institutional analysis, and has provided one workshop for instructors of ICR courses.

A planning meeting is scheduled for May 6, 2019 to review the work of the subcommittee and
make langertarm nlans fa enerwe naaninganelucice and raviaw afrbalCR ronresr gnd

_ In closing, | would like to thank the members of the Committee who have spent considerable
time reviewing documents. and sharing ideas for the anening suceeas nf the ICR ralirees in

%

accordance with the strategic direction of Indigenization at the university. | would also like to
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